Comments Submitted by G. Fry, Northeast Utilities

on NAESB WEQ 2010 Annual Plan Items 4a and 4b


From: Gene Fry 
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 15:36
To: Galik, Cory
Subject: Northeast Utilities Comments (Round 1) on NAESB Draft DR Business Practices Standards
Cory and NAESB, 

        On December 8, 2010, NAESB invited comments on the proposed Business Practice Standards to support DR and DSM-EE programs (DR Phase 2) and another document. 

        Below is the first round of comments by Northeast Utilities on that document. 
Northeast Utilities anticipates making further comments on both documents by January 14, 2010. 

        In four places, the standard for accuracy is materially mis-phrased. 
In Sections 015-1.1.3, 015-1.5.3, 015-1.9.3, and 015-1.13.3, the draft standards say that accuracy should not exceed 3.0%. 

        In fact, accuracy should exceed 97%. 
Error or uncertainty should not exceed 3.0%. 

        The easiest way to fix this problem is to say that accuracy should be within 3.0%. 
That is, replace "not to exceed 3.0%" with "to within 3.0%" in the four affected sections. 

        Please adjust the phrasing in those four sections to make good sense.
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